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Our Ref:  PG/ZC Date:  22 September 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

School Uniform 
 

Prior to lockdown the pupil senate carried out a survey in to what young people felt about school uniform at 
Speyside High School. This was also to support our work into reducing the cost of the school day. 
 
Unfortunately the result had been overtaken by lockdown. 
 
We are now in the position to share these with you and to highlight the uniform options as below: 
 

1. White shirt with school tie and black jumper/cardigan/sweatshirt/school jumper  
 

OR 
 

2. Polo shirt with black jumper/cardigan/sweatshirt/school jumper 
 

WITH 
 

Black trousers, skirt, shorts. 
 

AND  
 

Black shoes 
 
School ties are required for formal events, eg school concerts, photographs, etc. 
 
Please find below information about ordering Speyside High School jumpers. 
 
Orders can be placed via the online iPay facility and details of this are given below: 

 

 Log into ipay, link on Moray Council Website https://online.moray.gov.uk/site/wss/request/ipayimpact 

 Click on school Payment. 

 Input your login details and you will be taken to the iPayimpact for your child/children. 

 Click on the accounts tab. 

 To the right of your child’s name you will see a “Select” button.  Click on “Select”. 

 Click on school shop.  You can then select which size and quantity you would like and add them to your 
basket. 

 

Please can I ask you to note that orders must be placed by Wednesday 30 September and they will be available for 
distribution as soon as possible after the October break. 
 

Kind regards 

 
Mrs P Goodbrand 
Head Teacher 
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